

OFFICE OF THE CARDINAL

ARCHDIOCESE OF DETROIT

1234 WASHINGTON BLVD. DETROIT, MICHIGAN 48226

August 11, 2008

Mr. Keith Famie **Executive Producer** Visionalist Entertainment Productions 28345 Beck Road Suite 404 Wixom, Michigan 48393

Dear Mr. Famie:

Thank you for your letter of June 11, 2008 concerning the well-disserved Emmy award for "Our Polish Story." I have seen the finished product and was most impressed with the results. You have made a tremendous contribution to Polonia and the community at large through telling a truly great story.

Asking God's continued blessings on your future endeavors, I remain " Du Polish Story"

is a little Thomber!!

for me. Bless!!

Sincerely yours in the Lord,

+ alder Couchint Marida

Adam Cardinal Maida Archbishop of Detroit

ACM/dlh